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ELECTIONS
HERALD
A NEW

COUNCIL

The May elections saw
some new councillors
being elected to the
Parish Council, and
others being re-elected.
Check out the back
page of this newsletter

N
N.EN-LE- | ;
CHAPEL:EN-LE-FRITH/PARISH The Council wants to

appoint a second
councillor for Dove
Holes & Martinside.
Email the Parish Clerk
if you are interested:
clerk@chapelpc.org

SHEFFIELD ROAD
TRAFFIC HEADACHES

. Dove Holes

Chapel West -
Chapel-en-le-Frith
West

YOUR PARISH COUNCILLORS

CHAPEL EAST

Jason Adshead

33 Bowden Lane,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 0JQ
generalsolutions1969@gmail.com

Liam McCarthy (Chairman)

9 Bowden Lane,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 0JQ
01298 814798

Mike Smith, 34 Hayfield Road,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 0JF
01298 812706
mikejsmith_2000@yahoo.co.uk

DOVE HOLES & MARTINSIDE
Hilary Batterbee, Daisybank,
Sparrowpit, SK17 8ET
01298 813027
mail@sparrowpit.com

CHAPEL WEST

Paddy Bann, 31 Beresford Rd,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 ONY
07718 782 666
cubap@hotmail.com

Tony Dales, 47 Manchester Rd,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 9SR
07875 284 030
tonydales999@msn.com

Nigel Gourlay

Ashworth House, Long Lane,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 0TF
01298 815410
ngourlay@gmail.com

Charles Lawley, 9 Knowle Ave.,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 ONB
07535 415 060
celawley@gmail.com

Stella Walters

18 Miry Meadows,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 9RU
07709 163 316
theoldcellchapel@outiook.com

Stewart Young, 16 Hollin Drive,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 ONA
01298 812304

Stewart. Young@highpeak.gov.uk

COMBS & WHITEHOUGH

Peter Harrison

21 Longmeade Drive,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 OXP
01298 812081
peter.harrison@care4free.net

Chris Sizeland

34 Horderns Park Road,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 98Y
01298 815335
chris@sizeland.net

for the contact details
of your councillors.

Even if your councillor
cannot directly solve
your problem, he or
she will often put you
in touch with the right
person to help.

The County Council has
closed Sheffield Road for
at least six months, while
a culvert beneath the
road is being repaired.

A one-way system in
place to divert traffic
away from Sheffield
Road has caused a great
deal of debate within

the Parish Council. A
recent survey of Chapel
residents has proved
inconclusive about
whether the one-way
system should remain in
place after Sheffield Road
is re-opened.

The Council will continue
to push for safer roads,
and for easy access to
shopping areas.
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CHAPEL-EN-LE-FRITH
CARNIVAL, 15 JUNE

Every year, a dedicated group of volunteers come
together to organise Chapel’s carnival parade.
This year’s theme is Fairy Tales and Nursery

Rhymes.

The parade starts at 1.00pm from the :E
Ferodo car park, and will end at

Long Lane School, where the A5 S
parade ground will be )

stuffed full of o

entertainments. A " 5




